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September 29, 1983

Mr. John J. Linehan, Section Chief |
Operating Facility Section I

USNRC Uranium Recovery Field Office
Lakewood Office Plaza

730 Simms Street, Suite 100A

Golden, CO 80401

Re: License Amendment, Stipulation #15
Docket #40-8783
License #SUA-1401

Dear Mr. Linehan:

Enclosed are ten (10) copies of the License Amendment as required ninety (90)
days prior to the start of the restoration phase of the Ruth ISL R & D project.

As was discussed in your office at our last visit, UUS has proposed a reduced
well number for the stabilization monitoring period.

Our project is now in the last phase of ocur test period. If we can obtain
your approval on this amendment within the 90-day review period, then we
will remain on schedule for this year.

Should any of your staff have any questions, or if we need to supply you with
more information, please feel free to contact either myself or Mr. George Hartman,
Operations Manager, at any time.

Sincerely,
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